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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is always great to see exciting learning as I walk around the school. This week Reception have been exploring their 
water topic by making sea creature puppets and creating their own show. They have also made some wonderful lava 
lamps exploring how water reacts with other liquids such as oil. 
 
The next two weeks are busy weeks for our Year 6 and Year 2 children who will be sitting their SATs tests. Week 
beginning 9th May for Year 6 and week beginning the 16th for our Year 2 children. Your teachers will give you more 
details but please support your child by getting them to school on time and by making sure they feel as relaxed as 
possible about the tests.  
 
 
Library News 
 
FOGGS are working hard to raise fund for our new library.  
Until then we would love your help with our existing library. 
Please apply to volunteer via our website.  
Mrs Rolls will then arrange a day for you to come in to set up  
or run a mobile library. We are looking for volunteers at the  
start or end of the day. 8.45 – 9.15 or 3.00 – 3.30.  
Thank you all for your offers of support. 
 
 
 
Wake Up Wednesday 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WAKE UP WEDNESDAY will not be happening on 11th May due to Year 6 SATs. Please join us on Wednesday 18th at 
08:30!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

6th May 2022 

 

Newsletter 



Our Safeguarding and Child Protection policies can be found at goosegreenprimaryschool.org/about us/key information/policies 
Please feel free to ask the office for a hard copy of the safeguarding policy if you would like to receive one. 
 

 
Donations Needed for the Green Studio 
 
Thank you to everyone who has brought in things for the Green Studio. Please continue to 
donate the following items: 
Boxes / cardboard (small e.g. cereal boxes) 
Plastic recycling 
Tubes (kitchen roll or toilet roll centres)  
Card or paper 

  

  

 

 

 

Learning Attribute Winners 
  

Well done to our three winners this week: 
Aiden (Yr 2) – Courage – for having the courage to 
act out a scene from Charlie and the Chocolate 
Factory.  
Aiden (Yr5) – Independence – for being able to work 
more independently in class. 
Mason (Yr5) – Reflection – by reflecting on his 
learning Mason has been able to improve the work 
he has been doing.  
 

  

 
 
Dates for your diary 
 

Mon 9th – Fri 13th May Year 6 SATS week 

Mon 16th – Fri 20th May KS1 SATS week 

Wed 18th May Class photographs with school photographer 

Sun 22nd May FOGGS Fun Run at Alleyn’s Upper Sports Field 

Friday 27th May Diamond Jubilee Celebration – details to follow 

w/c 30th May SCHOOL CLOSED - HALF TERM 

Sat 9th July Goose Green 2022 Carnival 

w/c 11th July Last week of Activity Clubs 

Fri 15th July SCHOOL CLOSED – PARENT DAY 

Mon 18th July Sports Day - Alleyn’s Playing Field 

Wed 20th July 1.30 Last day of term! 

Mon 5th Sept First day for children of 2022-2023 Academic Year 

 
 
Enjoy the sunshine this weekend and we will see you on Monday! 
 
Louise Partridge 

 

   

 

 


